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Steven Badger Interviewed on Unauthorized
Practice of Public Adjusting

May 2, 2017

Steven Badger, a partner in the Dallas office of Zelle, was interviewed by
Adjusters International for a podcast titled “The Unauthorized Practice of
Public Adjusting.”

The unlicensed practice of public adjusting (UPPA) by contractors and other
unlicensed individuals is a vehicle for consumer fraud that preys on some of
the most vulnerable elements of our society, particularly those recently
affected by natural disasters. Fighting UPPA brings together the insurance and
public adjusting communities to work cooperatively in finding a solution to this
common problem. Badger, along with other experts, discuss this timely issue —
what it is, who is affected, and what can be done to stop it.

Click here to listen to the podcast.
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